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The Richmond Board of Education along with our partner groups once again wish to reiterate 

our full support for the Minister of Education and Child Care's September 2022, K-12 education 

partners' joint statement in support of Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity (SOGI).  

We believe that Richmond students, staff and families deserve to feel safe and accepted for who 

they are and to learn and work in an environment free of discrimination.  

Our District is committed to creating supportive and respectful learning environments that are 

consistent with our District’s SOGI policy, regulations and guidelines, the BC Human Rights Code 

and the mandate from the Ministry of Education and Child Care. Additionally, our board is 

grateful for the ongoing work of the district’s SOGI advisory committee, which directs the 

implementation of our SOGI policy.  




